
 

Date: February 08, 2025      
 
To  
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street  
Mumbai – 400001  
 
Scrip Code: 544336 
 
Sub: Clarification on significant movement in the price of Company's Security across 
Exchanges in the recent past - BSE Letter Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-
2025 / 2892, dated February 07, 2025 
 
Respected Sir/ Madam,  
 
This is with reference to your emailed Letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-2025 / 2892, 
dated February 07, 2025, seeking clarification in respect of significant movement in the 
price of the Company's Security at your Exchange, in the recent past. 
 
In this regard, we would like to inform you that, there is no information and/or announcement 
(including impending announcement), in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, which in our opinion may have a bearing 
on the Price behavior of the Company's Scrip as traded across exchanges. 
 
Therefore, the significant movement observed in the price of our shares across Exchanges 
in the recent past is purely due to market conditions and absolutely market driven. 
 
Further kindly note that, the Company will inform the stock exchanges of any price- sensitive 
information as required under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations 2015, from time to time. 
 
Please take the above clarification on your record.  
 
In case of any further clarification/information required, we shall be glad to provide the same.  
 
For Quadrant Future Tek Limited 
(Earlier known as Quadrant Cables Private Limited) 
 
 
 
Pankaj 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Mem. No. A53400 
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